
 

 

 
Ref. MHESI 7601/4788 
June, 24 2024 
Prof. Ushiki Tatsuo, M.D., Ph.D. 
President  
Niigata University 
8050 Ikarashi 2-no-cho, Nishi-ku, Niigata, 950-2181 
Japan 
 

Dear Prof. Ushiki Tatsuo, M.D., Ph. D, 
 

On behalf of the entire community of King Mongkut's University of Technology Thonburi (KMUTT), I 

would like to extend our warmest congratulations to Niigata University on the momentous occasion of 

your 75th anniversary in 2024. 
 

This significant milestone is a testament to Niigata University's unwavering commitment to academic 
excellence, innovation, and fostering a vibrant learning environment.  We at KMUTT hold Niigata 
University in high regard, and we are proud of the strong multi-faceted cooperation that exists between 
our two institutions. 
 

The established Memoranda of Understanding (MoUs) at both the university and faculty levels have 
facilitated a valuable exchange of staff, students, and knowledge. These collaborative efforts have 
undoubtedly enriched the academic experiences of our students and faculty, while simultaneously 
contributing to advancements in various fields. 
 

We look forward to continuing and strengthening our partnership with Niigata University in the years to 
come. Together, we can strive towards achieving even greater heights in education and research. 
 

Once again, congratulations on this remarkable achievement. We wish Niigata University continued 
success and prosperity in the years to come. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Suvit Saetia 
President   
King Mongkut's University of Technology Thonburi  
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